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District 8 co sponsored a highly successful webinar with the NAWJ 

Human Trafficking Committee.  The title was Human Trafficking and 

the Intersection with Immigration and the LGBTQ Community. We had 

150 attendees from courts, advocacy groups, and prosecutors around the 

country.   

 

On July 27, we are scheduled to do a program with Polished Pebbles, a 

mentoring group servicing girls on the west and south sides of Chicago.  

Our Indiana branch is planning a Color of Justice one-day program in 

late summer or early fall.  We are also planning a MentorJet program for 

September 21.  So far, we have five law schools which will be 

participating. 

 

In Chicago the criminal court is opening to hold trials starting this week.   
 


